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ON 
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A one day workshop on ‘Best Practice in Scientific Publishing’ will 

be conducted in the J K Institute, Science Faculty, University of 

Allahabad on December 20, 2018.  

Interested students (research scholars) and faculty members may 

request for registration link by sending an email to 

dduetc.jkau@gmail.com before December 19, 2018 (For any issue 

contact to Dr. Sudhanshu Kumar Jha, Mobile No.: 9470311972). 

Registration is free. All participants would be given a formal 

certificate of participation. 

The workshop aims to provide knowledge and information 

regarding all aspects of ethics of scientific publishing. 
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